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Gearbox Upgrade Available

Canrig has discovered that rough drilling and load conditions may cause intermediate gear sets 
in the EXI-800 top drive gearboxes to experience premature wear. This premature wear may lead 
to reduced performance prior to Level IV (1000 day) inspections. 

Canrig has designed a new, more robust intermediate gear set. Customers may choose to either 
rework existing intermediate gear sets, or to purchase a new assembly 810375-1. This upgrade is 
recommended on both new EXI-800 top drives and EXI-600 to EXI-800 conversion top drives.

Canrig recommends that customers contact RIGLINE 24/7™ Support to schedule an upgrade.


